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 SECOND AMENDED CERTIFICATE OF FRANCHISE AUTHORITY 

On July 13, 2022, pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 7-59-301, et seq., also known as the 
Competitive Cable and Video Services Act (“CCVSA”), Telepak Networks, Inc. (“Telepak”) filed with 
the Tennessee Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) an application to Amend its State Issued 
Certificate of Franchise Authority. In its Second Amendment, Telepak adds to its service areas the 
City of Germantown and all of the City of Collierville. Upon such filing the Tennessee Public Utility 
Commission hereby issues this Second Amendment to supplement Telepak’s original Certificate of 
Franchise Authority issued September 3, 2021.   

  BE IT HEREBY AMENDED. 

_____________________           
Earl R. Taylor 
Executive Director 
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